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Our rights to have guns and protect our selves should not be taken away or even 

questioned! This is disgusting for such a small amount of people to chose this and it 

still be in question. This is America. We have the right to bare arms and protect our 

selves and our family. This should not be passed and our rights should not be 

questioned. 


